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LIMITED PARKING AT CITY HALL BEGINNING OCTOBER 24, 2022 
 

(October 21, 2022) Beginning Monday, October 24, 2022 the City Hall front parking lot will undergo 
parking and landscape improvements.  The work consists of replacing six trees that are oversized for 
the existing plant beds in the front parking lot and replacing them with eighteen new trees that are 
appropriately sized for the area.  Additional curbing and overlay of the asphalt will also be done.  The 
work is scheduled to begin October 24th and last approximately four weeks.  For residents visiting 
City Hall, parking on the side and behind City Hall is open parking.  Please drive with caution and be 
aware of workers in the parking lot.   
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